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I strongly oppose HB 3390. I feel that using/selling fur is a way of life for many 

Oregon residents. They buy it to make products they sell in their local Oregon 

businesses, you would be hurting a lot of people in our state. I feel you should be 

using your resources to be bettering our state of Oregon instead of hurting us 

residence by taking away our way of life. Thank you for your time.  


